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Hospital receives accreditation in Nursing Excellence and Research from National Accreditation Board for Hospitals 
& Healthcare Providers (NABH)

P.D. Hinduja Hospital & Medical Research Centre (MRC) received two accreditations from the National Accreditation Board 
for Hospitals & Healthcare Providers (NABH), the highest national recognition and a mark of quality patient care and safety.

The accreditations were conferred in recognition of Standards for Nursing Excellence (Nursing department) and Standards 
for Institutional Ethics Committee under Clinical Program (Research wing).

The Hospital has been an NABH accredited multispecialty hospital for the past 9 years. 

P.D. Hinduja Hospital & MRC has provided more than six decades of selfless and dedicated service of providing quality 
healthcare to the people of India. 

The hospital has recently received various industry awards for healthcare delivery, innovation and technology. 

The institution's focus has always been to provide patient centric healthcare experience that allows access to the best doctors 
and technology at an affordable cost. 

The NABH is a constituent of the Quality Council of India (QCI) set up by the Central government and operates several 
accreditation programmes for hospitals and healthcare institutions.

Accreditations by the NABH act as benchmarks for various healthcare organizations are valid for a period of three years and 
undergo renewal every three years.

The hospital underwent several stringent assessments to check the standards of services being provided and a check on 
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patient safety.


